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Letter from the President	
My trip to Europe was interesting and informative, 

besides being a chance to visit with relatives. Thanks 
to Lisa Rosetti, Vice President, for filling in with her 
Letter. Lisa spoke most eloquently in regard to vol-

unteerism. Our Fourth of July celebration was a huge 
success because we had a lot of people involved. 

That’s what it takes to make a great community, a lot 
of people doing their share.

	 I would like to give special thanks to Mark Terry 
for his generous donation to our Fourth of July festivi-
ties. Mark has been consistently generous over the years 
to the Heritage Place community.
    A good deal of my trip was in Germany. I visited 

many beautiful places. I did note 
one thing about the Germans, noted 
for their neatness. Their parks are 
mostly kept in a natural state. Very 
little in the way of chemicals is used 
on their grass and shrubs. The grass 

Fun on the 4th...
	 The participation for the Heritage Place 
July 4th Parade and Festival was fantastic! 
We hope many of you got to see the parade; 
complete with an Arapahoe County fire 
engine, cars adorned with American flags, 
bike-riders, walkers, and even a horse! For 
any of you who missed it, the most comical 
portion of the parade was the brave walker 
with the wheelbarrow trailing the horse 
offering up free, and fantastically fecund, 
fertilizer for any takers.
	 Although a bright late morning sun 
made for a hot celebration in the school’s 
open space, it was equally entertaining. The 
adults enjoyed socializing and having lunch 
with our neighbors, while the kids had fun in the bouncy castle and 
getting their faces painted – the cotton candy stand was a big hit for all!
	 We would like to give special thanks to all the volunteers who 
helped us put this tradition together; we couldn’t have done it without 
you. Special mention goes out to Heidi Brown and her event plan-
ning company; The Workshop. Within a short time, Heidi helped pull 
together all the elements of the festivities including securing the food 
truck which is typically off-duty on July 4th. 
	 Also of note was the generosity of Mark Terry; The Real Estate 
Firm’s generous donation helped make our event’s success a reality.
	 We also had a great set up and take down crew. Kudos in particular to 
the Conti Family, Ben Brown, Suzanne DeCarlo, and Tami Davis; your 
sweat equity and community spirit was evident and greatly appreciated.
	 This event wouldn’t have been as much fun or successful if not for the 
involvement of all of us in Heritage Place. Thank you for making 2012’s 
July 4th Celebration such a special event; it was a great time helping honor 
our amazing country by our amazing community.

— The Heritage Place HOA Board

 continued on page 3
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Treasury’s Report July 2012
	 Hi, I’ve included our mid year budget and planned 
expenditure summary. Call me for details or ques-
tions. We’ll get our last $12,000 from Denver Water 
February 2013 for our total rebate of $42,000. We’ll 
have close to $90,000 at year end compared to about 
$60,000 3 years ago. Our asset rebuilding program is 
about 80% finished. Fences were all repainted a more 

subdued brown/red. This wasn’t a problem 
because the wood needed the oil for pres-
ervation. About 700 pickets were newly 
replaced. The entire Quebec fence had 
all cracks sealed and painted. Signs were 
caulked and painted at 3 main entrances. 
Next year, we’ll do another $12,000 of 
fence repairs whether we need it or not as 
this is how we keep our fences fairly “new” 
as we’ve discussed before.
	 This year we started in May with a 
water planning meeting once a month with 
our landscaper. Not all the bugs are worked 
out but, for example, the landscaper was 
told to increase water by 41% from May 
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Heritage Place Homeowners Association 
558 Castle Pines Parkway #409 • Castle Rock, CO 80108

YOUR BOARD MEMBERS:
	 President:
		  Ernest Joas, 303-740-7514, ernest.angela.joas@comcast.net
	 Vice-President, Events:
		  Lisa Rosetti, 303 347-1029, Lisa.Rosetti@gmail.com
	 Secretary, Architectural Control Coordinator:
	 	 Tom Falk, tomfalk@q.com
	 Treasurer:
		  Mitch Albert, 303-741-2556, mitch55albert@gmail.com
	 Member-at-Large:
		  Eric Berghorn, berghorn11@gmail.com
	 Website:
		  Marie Kilty, marie_kilty@mho.com
	 Property Management:
		  Association Management Agency, 
		  Karrie Ezell, 303-850-7766, admin@AMAcolorado.com

The Heritage Highlights is published bi-monthly by the 
Heritage Place Homeowners Association, in the months of 
February, April, June, August, October and December.

News Articles
The deadline for news articles is the 15th of the month 

before the next month’s issue. Please email news articles to 
Eric Berghorn at berghorn11@gmail.com. No endorse-
ment of any product or service is implied or stated by its  
inclusion in the newsletter. 

Advertising
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th  

of the month for the next month’s issue. 

To place an ad, call Colorado Lasertype, 303-979-7499.
Email: getinfo@coloradolasertype.com 

To find ad rates and discounts, go to www.
ColoradoLasertype.com 

and click on the “Advertising Rates” link.

	 Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute 
a recommendation or endorsement by the publisher or the association of the 
goods or services offered therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter 
are those of the individual authors and not of the Board of Directors or the 
publisher. Neither the Board of Directors, publisher nor the authors intend to 
provide any professional service or opinion through this publication. 

	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  

What’s Your House Worth? 
Here’s an easy way to find out what homes 
like yours are selling for in today’s market! 
Send an email - I will reply with a free report. 
  FreeReportHomeValues@gmail.com 
                  Julie Felsen 

	
   	
  	
   	
  
                Your Realtor for Life!          
     Broker Associate Redesigned Realty 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  www.juliefelsenrealestate.com	
  
Direct 720-353-1967   Office 720-432-5545 
    Heritage Place resident for 13 years 
 
 

is cut longer as a means of weed control. They also put in exercise 
areas along the paths through the park. Not a bad idea!
	 Recently, I received a call from an upset homeowner. While 
he and his wife were walking through our greenbelt, a dog, run-
ning loose, jumped on them, knocking the wife to the ground, 
injuring her. The City of Centennial has a leash law and it is in 
effect within this community. Needless to say, he filed a com-
plaint with the City. But pet owners must take the initiative to 
keep their animals on a leash per the law, for the safety of all and 
thus being a good neighbor.
	 Elections are coming up for Heritage Place in September. 
We currently have an At-Large position open on the Board with 

President’s Letter, continued from front page
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For more information call the
Metro Denver Farmers’ Market Hotline

303-887-FARM
www.denverfarmersmarket.com

MARKET ON YOUR CALENDAR
 ALL MARKETS OPEN NOW THROUGH OCTOBER

Saturdays
SOUTHWEST PLAZA

Southwest Plaza SE Prk. Lot
Wadsworth & Bowles

8am until 2pm or Sellout

Sundays
HIGHLANDS RANCH

Highlands Ranch Town Ctr. Sq.
9288 Dorchester St.

10am until 2pm or Sellout

Tuesdays
AURORA

21 Fitzsimmons
12900 E 22nd Ave., (22nd & Ursula) 

10am until 3pm or Sellout

Thursdays
WHEAT RIDGE

4252 Wadsworth Blvd.
10am until 3pm or Sellout

Wednesdays
LITTLETON

Aspen Grove Lifestyle Ctr.
7301 S. Santa Fe Dr.

10am until 3pm or Sellout

Mondays 
HAVANA EXCHANGE

2712-2892 S Havana St.
Havana & Yale

10am until 3pm or Sellout

MCNAMARA’S PROFESSIONAL PAINTING
AND HOME IMPROVEMENT

* Interior And Exterior Painting * Texturing
* Drywall Finishing * Power Washing

Call Today For A Free Estimate

BILL MCNAMARA 303-617-0983
CELL 303-503-0589

www.mcnamarapainting.com

the resignation of Eric Berghorn. A great big thank you to Eric 
for his service on the Board. Eric is in the process of selling 
his house. The position is supposed to be filled by appointment 
in between elections. If anyone would like to volunteer for the 
At-Large position (coordinator between the Board and Newsletter 
editor), please contact me as soon as possible. That person would 
then understandably run for Election to the Board in September.
	 Please keep the Board or AMA, our agent, informed if you 
spot any malfunctioning sprayers, leaks or anything blocking the 
proper functioning of  the irrigation sprayers (there are some 460 
spray heads out there, we need everyone’s eyes). Have a good 
summer!

to June and again ANOTHER 41% from June to July. We got 
these “nominal” increases from our historical records and have 
EMPHASIZED to landscaper that he is to be looking for brown 
spots and changing sprinkler heads or increasing water by another 
10% without talking to anyone on the board. This hasn’t been 
an easy delegation for the landscaper to get used to. Your email 
comments to us have helped. Please don’t get frustrated if you 
feel you have to tell us about a problem area a second time.
	 We have minimal system leaks but we know we do have 
loss of pressure at some locations along certain zones from tree 
roots pinching pipes. This is not unexpected and we’re pushing 
our landscaper to spend more time and our money to either fix 
or bury “run around” pipes as advised by professional sprinkler 
companies for systems with 38 year old trees. One other problem 
has been homeowner bushes and trees extending out beyond 
their fences. Most if not all homeowner property extends beyond 
their back fences along the greenbelt. (See assessor maps.) Most 
homeowners won’t keep this trimmed and it continues to block 
the sprinkler head throw. We’re having the areas trimmed aggres-
sively at HOA expense in response but would certainly appreciate 
homeowners being just as responsive.
	 Heritage Fest 7/28 with food and a band in Area B west of the 
school was proposed by a couple of homeowners and we decided 
to instantly support it because we want to see more activities in 
the greenbelt bringing homeowners together.  The homeowners 
are managing the effort.  Thank you.  Again, any ideas for bocci, 
horseshoes, or whatever you can imagine will be entertained as 
our assets are probably 80% rebuilt over the last 3 years and our 
savings are increasing.  We just need some homeowner leaders to 
guide any ideas and the board will eagerly work with you.
	 We’re getting special thistle herbicide applied in Area D 
northeast out of the school area, trimming as mentioned above, 
bids on finally starting repairs to the large remaining project of 
the dry lay rock walls, a bid on putting crushed stone over the 
SWEMSA property south of Area A, increased vigilance on 
low pressure sprinkler head/zone areas, and more continuous 
monitoring of plants in our islands as well as regular perimeter 
cleanups outside the fences along Arapahoe, Quebec and Caley.  
Not everything can get done instantly as the 2 of us on the board 
for grounds work travel for work and other reasons which is why 

Treasury’s Report, continued from front page

303-979-7499
www.ColoradoLasertype.com 

We can design your ad for you!
Call us to ask about our reasonable rates!

	 •Business Cards	 •Newsletter design & publications 
	 •Advertisements			  for businesses, Hoa’s, 
	 •Flyers			  & other organizations

L asertype
C olorado

We also do black and white printing.
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Treasury’s Report, continued from front page

$322,000   |  6577 South Oneida Court

Your neighborhood is more than just a zip code.

Most real estate companies only have access to statistics for the zip code you live 
in; at PorchLight, we know that every neighborhood is unique, even the ones that 
share a zip code. We understand the importance of good data and want to make 
sure you have it. That’s why we created our own statistics program for each of metro 
Denver’s one-of-a-kind neighborhoods. 

As an agent at PorchLight and a resident of Heritage Place, Mike Smith can provide 
you with real numbers and the insight you need to make informed real estate 
decisions. Ready to find out your numbers? Call or email Mike today to receive a 
complimentary Market Analysis. 

Michael J. Smith  |  Broker Associate  |  303.910.9039 
mike@porchlightgroup.com  |  www.resimplesolutions.com

porchlightgroup.com

PorchLight Listing Just Sold in Heritage Place!

we’re always interested in more board members (have 1 opening right 
now) or new board members this September to help with this work.
	 Big thanks to Mark Terry for his help and sponsorship ONCE 
AGAIN with the July 4th celebration. Mark has always been very 
supportive in all of our HOA activities including our directory. Side 
note: We’ve been having July 4th celebration every other year but 
this is not a rule and we’re looking at having it every year and having 

a bigger celebration. Also, we have Easter celebration every 
year. Halloween is up for grabs and if some people want to 
decorate the islands for Xmas, we have some decorations 
now. If anyone remembers where our old decorations got 
stored in someone’s garage from years ago, we’d love to get 
them back for us to now store in the HOA shed.

— Mitch Albert
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South Suburban Parks and Recreation Friday 
Night Golf – 9 Holes, Glow-in-the-Dark balls
	 Reservations recommended for this popular event which can 
be made one week in advance. All golfers check in at the pro 
shops by 8:30 p.m.; shotgun start at 9 p.m. 
 	 Littleton Golf Course, 5800 S Federal Blvd, Littleton, CO 
80123, Pro Shop & Information 303-794-5838. Fees: $15 for 
District residents; $18.50 Non-Residents. Golf glow balls $7 
each. If you saved your glow balls from previous rounds of night 
golf, the individual glow stick for the glow balls are $2.68. Dates: 
Fri., Aug 10, Aug 24, Sep 7.
 	 South Suburban Golf Course, 7900 S Colorado Blvd, 
Centennial, CO 80122, Pro Shop & Information 303-770-5500. 
Fee: $24 includes green fees, glow ball, glow stick and lighted 
tubes. Dates: Fri., Aug 10, Aug 24, Sep 7.

South Suburban Classes Now Online For 
Fall/Winter Classes and Leagues Registration!
 	 District residents can register for all classes on a first-come, 
first-served basis, and residents are encouraged to register online 
as soon as possible because popular programs fill up fast. The 
online catalog offers the first opportunity to view the new sched-
ule of classes. The printed catalog of activities will be mailed to 
resident homes in early August. Register Early!

 

Western Welcome Week Parade, FREE! 
Sat., August 18, 7:30-9:30 a.m. 
	 Congratulations to the South Suburban Douglas H. Buck 
Recreation Center for being selected as the Grand Marshall for 
this year’s parade.
 

South Suburban Offers FREE Golf for Youth
	 All 4 South Suburban golf courses offer free golf for youth 17 
and under all summer on Saturdays and Sundays after 5 p.m. at 
Littleton Golf and Tennis Club (303-794-5838), Lone Tree Golf 
Club and Hotel (303-790-0202), and Family Sports Golf Course 
(303-649-1115), and after 6 pm at South Suburban Golf Course 
(303-770-5500). You may reserve tee times online at www.sspr.
org. Call golf courses for details.

 

Youth Theatre Audition and 
Performance Class, August 7, 4:30-6 pm 
	 Youth ages 10-18 audition for full-theatre ticketed Halloween 
production on October 27 and 28 of The Visitors at Buck 
Recreation Center Theatre, 2004 W. Powers Ave, Littleton, CO 
80120. Please call 303-730-4612 to make your audition appoint-
ment. The production, complete with set and costumes, will be 
presented to a ticketed public.

Nate Smallcombe
720-233-4504

cohesiveconstruction@gmail.com
cohesiveconstruction.net

For every element of your home.

$300 off
Exterior or Interior Painting

American family owned. 
15 years in business. 

10% discount for cash.

Special 
Thank You 

for Veterans:
Additional

10% off
Workmans Comp & Liability Insurance

Need to 
Update Your Will?

We specialize 
in wills and trusts,

estate planning and probate.
Free initial consultation.

Evening and Saturday 
appointments available.
Call 303-794-5901

Patrick M. Plank
Attorney at Law

26 W.  Dry Creek Cir., Suite 420
Littleton, CO 80120

www.denverwills.com
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KNOWLEDGE
IS POWER.IS POWER.

Centura Health complies with the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, and no person shall be excluded from participation 
in, be denied bene� ts of, or otherwise be subjected to discrimination in the provision of any care or service on the grounds of race, religion, color, sex, 
national origin, sexual preference, ancestry, age, familial status, disability or handicap. Copyright © Centura Health 2012.

Littleton Adventist Hospital is a member of Centura Health, 
Colorado’s largest hospital and healthcare network. 

WHAT EVERY WOMAN NEEDS TO KNOW ABOUT BREAST HEALTH
Saturday, September 22, 2012 | 9AM-1PM | FREE Seminars
Register today at mylittletonhospital.org/womenshealth

Cancer Prevention 
Strategies
Radhika Acharya, D.O.

Benign Breast 
Disease
Jodi Widner, M.D.

Breast Imaging and 
Screening
Chris McLaughlin, 
M.D.

Latest in 
Reconstruction 
Options
Lisa Hunsicker, M.D., 
F.A.C.S. 

Your Family History, 
Your Breast Health
Lisa Mullineaux, M.S., 
C.G.C.

New Choices in 
Breast Radiation 
Therapy
Darlene Bugoci, M.D.

MEN’S HEALTH CHALLENGE
Sunday, September 16, 2012 | 9AM-1PM | FREE Screenings
Register today at mylittletonhospital.org/menshealth

Cancer & 
Cholesterol 
Screenings

Sleep Disorder 
Screening

Cardiac & Fitness 
Level Tests

Visit with Retired 
Pro Hockey Player
Adam Foote

Heart-Healthy 
Cooking Demos
Richard Collins, M.D.

Luxury Car Show
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How Fast Should Your Computer Be?
	 If you are in the market for a new PC, you might be wondering 
how powerful it should be. After all, your old one is very slow and 
you don’t want your new one to suffer this fate too soon.
	 The fastest computer in the world right now is the Sequoia 
Super Computer. It is capable of performing 16.3 quadrillion calcu-
lations per second. To put this into perspective, if every person on 
earth performed operations on a calculator continuously, it would 
take 320 years to perform the same number of calculations that the 
Sequoia can do in an hour. The Sequoia also weighs 200 tons, so it 
would not be practical for a home computer. 
	 When shopping for a PC, look for the Intel processor. There is 
a reason why computers with Intel are a little more expensive than 
those with the AMD processor. Intel processors generally come in 
dual core, I3, I5, or I7. The I5 is more than adequate for general 
home use such as email, word processing, photo storage, etc. The I7 
is more powerful and is useful for graphics processing or gaming. 
	 Get as much RAM memory as you can, but not less than 4 giga-
bytes. Most PC’s will come with 320 gigabytes to 1 terabyte of disk 
storage, so that should not be a problem.
	 A new PC with the above specifications should give you years 
of adequate service. However, over time, anti-virus programs, web 
browsers, and office programs will become more sophisticated 
requiring more power and even this computer will begin to appear 
slow. Who knows what you will buy then to replace your new PC?
	 Paul Vaccarelli is general manager of PC-911, LLC. He can be 
reached at 303-807-2911. Phone consultations are free.

	 — Paul Vaccarelli

South Suburban Recreation Centers 
Feature Local Artists in August
	 South Suburban Parks and Recreation’s Buck, Goodson 
and Lone Tree Recreation Centers are featuring temporary art 
exhibitions by local artists during the month of August. 
 	 The “Trish Sangelo Portrait Photography” exhibit has 
black and white, colored and hand colored portraits of 
children, families and pets. Trish’s work will be exhibited 
August 1-30 at Goodson Recreation Center located at 6315 S. 
University Blvd., Centennial, 303-798-2476. 
 	 Ellen Yeiser’s exhibit can be seen August 1-30 at Lone 
Tree Recreation Center, 10249 Ridgegate Circle, Lone Tree, 
303-708-3500. She titled her photography exhibit “Magnet: A 
Unique View of Water” to illustrate the true magnet of water 
as it allows each of us to interpret the larger concept through 
our own unique experiences. She is hosting a reception on 
August 2 from 7-9 pm at Lone Tree Recreation Center.
 	 Laurie Juergens’ artistic and candid photographs can be 
seen August 1-30 at Douglas A. Buck Recreation Center 2004 
W. Powers Ave., Littleton, CO 80120, 303-797-8787. Her 
exquisite photographs capture the spirit and essence of her 
subjects in an environment in which they are most comfort-
able.
	 South Suburban’s Public Art Committee encourages 
Colorado artists to submit an application to temporarily 
display their artwork at various South Suburban recreation 
facilities. For a complete list of guidelines and an art exhibi-
tion application, please visit www.sspr.org or contact Vickie 
Willis at 303-483-7072.

TRCC Concepts, LLC
Maintenance, Repair & Small Construction

We provide a wide range of home repairs 
and services including, but not limited to:
REPAIR AND MAINTENANCE

• Drywall – Install & Repair

• Painting & Staining

• Install Crown Moulding & Baseboards

• Decks – Install, Repair & Refinish

• Fencing & Gates – Install, Repair & Refinish

• Doors – Install

• Door Hardware – Replace

• Cabinets – Refinish

• Roof – Install & Repair

• Ceramic Tile – Install & Repair

• Concrete Driveway – Install & Repair

LANDSCAPING

• Rock/Flagstone & Paver Pathways

• Landscape Back & Mulch

• Retaining Walls

• Rototilling

• Flower Bed Planting

• Pond – Install & Repair

ADDITIONAL SERVICES

• Gutter Cleaning & Repair

• Snow Removal 

• Brick Work

We are licensed and insured 
for your protection! 

Call for free estimates. 

Senior Discount!
Robin Shelton, Owner 

RobinShelton3@msn.com

Call for appointment: 
Seven days a week between 

the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

6350 South Newport Court • Centennial, CO 80111

 Phone English: (303) 656-3474 
Phone Spanish: (303) 656-3472
Thanks to our neighbors and Happy Holidays!
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Turn Off The TV – Turn On The Music!
	 Listening to music may make your children smart, according 
to many child development experts. Dubbed “the Mozart Effect,” 
thanks to a 1993 study in which college students’ scores on spa-
tial and temporal reasoning problems improved after listening 
to the music of the famous 18th-century composer, the theory is 
backed up by studies of preschool and kindergarten children.
	 Hearing is said to be the most developed of the five senses 
in newborn babies; they often turn their faces to identify where 
a sound is coming from, and they appear able to recognize the 
voices of their mothers and other close relatives almost from 
the beginning. Music may stimulate the development of neural 
pathways needed for reasoning, as children “organize” the notes 
in their brains to understand melodies. Here are some other ways 
music may help children learn and grow mentally:
	 • 	 Memory. Listening to rhythm, melody, and lyrics can 

help children discover how to remember and form words 
and may encourage stronger reading skills.

	 • 	 Concentration. Musical tunes that catch the child’s atten-
tion can reinforce the ability to focus on a specific activity 
or idea for a period of time. 

	 • 	 Coordination. Clapping hands or stomping feet in time 
can enhance children’s muscular performance.

	 Playing Raffi CDs is just a start. To encourage a love and 
appreciation of music in your child, try these tactics:
	 • 	 Get active. Encourage small children to dance, shake toys, 

stomp, or wave in time to the music. As they start speak-
ing, urge them to sing along.

	 • 	 Make music. Music lessons can teach patience, concen-
tration, and self-confidence. And just letting your kids tap 
the keys on your piano can teach them about sounds and 
rhythm.

	 • 	 Don’t push. Expose your children to a wide range of 
music, but don’t force any particular style on them. Let 
them discover and explore what they like on their own.

When Ants Move In, 
Try These Safe Eviction Treatments
	 Most of us don’t want to share a home with ants, but we don’t 
want to douse the place with insecticide either. Keeping your 
sinks and counters dry and clean is a good start. Here are a few 
natural treatments to keep ants at bay:
	 • 	 Cinnamon. Place a few cinnamon sticks anywhere you 

spot ants crawling into your house. The pleasant odor will 
send ants away. (Garlic cloves work as well, though you 
may not enjoy the scent as much.)

	 • 	 Vinegar. Spray some apple or white vinegar on areas 
where ants have set up shop. 

	 • 	 Black pepper. Sprinkle a little pepper when you see ants. 
Watch where they run to, and treat that area as well to 
prevent them from returning.

	 • 	 Mint. The scent of mint can disrupt ants’ sense of smell. 
Plant mint outside, especially near doors and windows, 
and place a few mint leaves in and around your windows.

Landscape 
Architecture

Residential & Commercial  
Planning & Design

303-525-2494 
peggygolden4181@hotmail.com

7442 S. Birch St.   Centennial, CO 80122

EVER CONSIDER HIRING  
A LANDSCAPE ARCHITECT?
Ever consider…. 
v	Enhancing your yard/adding seasonal color
v	Solving landscape problems, drainage issues, screening 
 your  neighbors
v	Reducing water consumption & going green 
v	Creating outdoor living spaces, fire places, kitchens,  
 decks, water features and more
v	Increase property value & curb appeal

Hire a professional….. 
Peggy Golden, RLA, CCASLA
Colorado State Licensed Landscape Architect 
Member of American Society of Landscape Architects 

Landscape 
Architecture

Residential & Commercial  
Planning & Design

303-525-2494 
peggygolden4181@hotmail.com

7442 S. Birch St.   Centennial, CO 80122

EVER CONSIDER HIRING  
A LANDSCAPE ARCHITECT?
Ever consider…. 
v	Enhancing your yard/adding seasonal color
v	Solving landscape problems, drainage issues, screening 
 your  neighbors
v	Reducing water consumption & going green 
v	Creating outdoor living spaces, fire places, kitchens,  
 decks, water features and more
v	Increase property value & curb appeal

Hire a professional….. 
Peggy Golden, RLA, CCASLA
Colorado State Licensed Landscape Architect 
Member of American Society of Landscape Architects 

SUMMER IS HERE...
THINKING ABOUT YOUR YARD?

Consult with a professional.  
A Landscape Architect can help you with your ideas.

ENGLEWOOD
303-779-2605

7445 E. Arapahoe Rd., #3

HIGHLANDS RANCH
303-779-2605

541 W. Highlands Ranch Pkwy Unit 109

50% OFF REGISTRATION 
WITH THIS AD



Page 10	  www.heritageplacehoa.com / Heritage Highlights / August 2012/September 2012

Sr. Mary Kay Beauty consultant. Try before 
you buy. Zonia Bowers 303-929-3055. 

Treadmill: Horizon Fitness Elite 3.0T.  10 
speed & 10 incline quick keys.  Six pro-
grammed courses.  It will fold up. $300. 
Call 303-456-4812.

Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neigh-
borhood plumber for 14 yrs. Competitive 
rates. Free estimate. 720-422-8139

PARTYLITE CANDLES & Accessories. 
Contact Jan at 303-979-3880 or www.
partylite.biz/janderby 

American Sprinkler and Landscape. 
asprinkler.com or 720-312-3616.

Prof. house cleaning serv. Accepting new 
clients. Thorough, reliab. w/ competitive 
rates. Excel. Refs. Susan 303-794-6805.

DeLuca Landscaping: Specializing in 
hardscapes, pavers, patios, retaining walls. 
Free estimates. 10+ yrs exp. Ins. Call Mike 
at 303-257-7815. www.delucals.com

Spring Allergy Season Clean up. $100 
discount. Air duct cleaning. 720-299-7782.

Expert Furnace Repair and Install. Free 
est. Mention ad for discount 720-299-7782.

Highlands Pride Painting- 303-738-9203

Drywall - Basement - Reconstruction, etc. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363

QUEEN PILLOWTOP MATT/BOX SET. 
Brand new in plastic. Retails $529, asking 
$265. Also, NEW KING SIZE pillowtop set. 
Retails $699, asking $385. 303-742-4860. 

Small Paint Jobs Only 720-331-7032

MASTER ELECTRICIAN: Reliable, cost 
effective electrical services for your home 
or office! Owner operated. Lic/Ins., 25 
yrs exp. Inside/Outside, Troubleshooting, 
Updates, Remodels. Dave Lagesse, Noble 
Place Electric, LLC (303)803-8211.

Care Givers Needed! Caring, Dependable, 
Home Care Workers. Experience working 
with elderly a must. Part time, flexible 
hours. Vehicle, cell phone, first aid required. 
Clean record is a must. Please call Senior 
Helpers at 303-794-3097

A+ Home Improvement Services. Snow 
removal. Pro-painting (ext. & int.), gutter  & 
trim replacement & stucco. No job too small 
- we do it all! Basement & bath remodels, 
drywall repairs/texturing, decks, fencing,  
carpentry, doors, plumbing, electrical, tiles, 
carpeting & hrdwd flooring. BBB Member. 
Call A+ for fast, professional service every 
time. Steve, 303-979-7858. Major credit 
cards accepted. Refs., fully ins. & bonded. 
www.A-Plus-Home-Improvement.com

CLASSIFIEDS
Classified ads are $2.95/line for 2012. Contact Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 or getinfo@colorado 
lasertype.com to place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at www.coloradolasertype. 
com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue 
(i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue).

Beaver Stump Grinding
& Tree Service

Quality Service at 
Reasonable Rates 

Since 1995

•  Tree Trimming 

•  Tree Removal 

•  Bush Removal 

•  Stump Grinding 

•  Rock Walls 

•  RR Ties 

•  Sod Work 

•  Top Soil 

•  Wood Chips 

•  Fall Yard Clean-up 

•  Gutters 

•  Roto-Tilling 

•  Hauling 

•  Sprinkler Repair 

•  Power Washing

•  Fences

•  Gardens

•  Trees Planted

•  Christmas Light 

    Installation & Removal

Full Service Landscaping
All Debris Removed & Recycled

24/7 Year-Round Service

Locally Owned & Operated  •  Licensed & Insured

Preston, 303-829-8414

Useful Tips For Preventing 
Common Accidents
	 Don’t leave anything to chance where workplace safety is 
concerned. It’s an all-encompassing challenge, but here are three 
solid tips to start with today:
	 • 	 Keep your floors clear of all cords and wires. Lots of 
office injuries are due to people’s tripping over electrical cords 
that they didn’t see while walking through the workplace.
	 • 	 Secure all desk and filing cabinets to the floors or wall. 
You don’t want them to tip over if they become overloaded or 
unbalanced, or topple in the event of a storm or earthquake.
	 • 	 Keep storage areas clean. Shelves should be organized 
and orderly. Don’t leave boxes or equipment on the floor. Stored 
items should be clearly labeled so employees can find what 
they’re looking for easily, without having to move things around 
or clutter up the area.

“One of the most sublime experiences we can ever have 
is to wake up feeling healthy after we have been sick.”

— Harold Kushne
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HOMES FOR SALE
ADDRESS STYLE SQ. FT. PRICE

*6323 S Monaco Ct 4L 2196 $385,000

RECENT CLOSINGS
ADDRESS SOLD DATE STYLE SQ. FT. SOLD PRICE

7016 E Euclid Dr 27-Jun-2012 4L 2196 $294,000
6577 S Niagara Ct 27-May-2012 4L 1810 316,500

7239 E Euclid Dr 14-Jun-2012 2S 2219 347,234

*6546 S Poplar Ct 15-Jun-2012 2S 2206 350,000
6924 E Heritage Pl N 28-Jun-2012 2S 2674 377,500

HOMES UNDER CONTRACT
ADDRESS STYLE SQ. FT. PRICE

6692 S Olive Ct 2S 2694 $310,000

6446 S Pontiac Ct R 1548 308,600

6383 S Monaco Ct 2S 2724 314,820

6447 S Heritage Pl W 2S 2668 382,500

6669 S Oneida Ct 2S 2542 399,000

HERITAGE PLACE
REAL ESTATE MARKET UPDATE

MAY 17—JULY 20, 2012

Dear Neighbors—Thanks to everyone — especially the volunteers — for another
successful 4th of July celebration. Once again I am proud to be one of the sponsors. If you
are curious about your home’s value, please call or write for a no-obligation consultation. As
always, please contact us with any questions, comments or suggestions. Thanks, Mark

Mark D. Terry
THE REAL ESTATE FIRM

Direct (303)521-8008
Email markterry@realestatefirm.com Web www.markterry.com

*Homes marketed by Mark D. Terry **Buyer representation by Mark D. Terry
 = Pool Club  = Bank Owned or Short Sale

Based on information from Metrolist, Inc. for the period 05/17/2012—thru 07/20/2102. NOTE: This representation is based in whole or part on data supplied by Metrolist, Inc. which does
not guarantee nor is in any way responsible for its accuracy. Data maintained by Metrolist may not reflect all real estate activity in the market. Sales represented are from multiple brokers.
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Dear Diary: Today I Was Very Successful... 
	 A log or journal can be an invaluable success tool that allows 
you to record ideas, track your progress, analyze setbacks, and 
celebrate your victories. Harvard Business School professor 
Teresa Amabile offers this advice in her book (co-authored with 
Steven Kramer), The Progress Principle: Using Small Wins 
to Ignite Joy, Engagement, and Creativity at Work (Harvard 
Business Review Press):
	 • 	 Limit your scope. Invest a few minutes every day in writ-
ing down what happened, what you accomplished, what you still 
need to do, and so forth. 
	 • 	 Make it a habit. Set aside a regular time every day to work 
on your log. This will help you keep up the practice even when 
you’re tired or don’t think you have anything new to contribute.
	 • 	 Keep a positive outlook. You might be tempted to just 
complain about your problems. Although this can help you vent 
your emotions, make an effort to record the good things that hap-
pened during the day. You’ll improve your mood, and you might 
spot positive patterns over time.
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                  Visit our website at: www.LehrerFireplacePatio.com               
 
 
 

 

Highlands Ranch               Denver                  Lakewood 
5751 E County Line Place              2085 S Holly Street                  10500 W Colfax Avenue 
303-795-2507        303-756-3567              303-238-3800 

Serving the Greater Denver area since 1954, Lehrer’s offers a wide selection 
of high quality outdoor furniture, barbeque grills and outdoor fire pits. 

Rewrite Your To-Do List 
	 Having a to-do list is a great idea – as long as you don’t let it 
deplete your energy and creativity because it’s unrealistic. Follow 
these tips for revamping your to-do list so it doesn’t drive you 
crazy:
	 • 	 Combine separate lists into one list. Keep one notebook 
or calendar and nothing more. Keeping track of multiple notes or 
lists will wipe you out.
	 • 	 Be realistic. Set your priorities, and be ready to let some 
items go. What is it that you absolutely have to accomplish? 
You’ll save energy and gain peace of mind from by being honest 
with yourself.
	 • 	 Make a schedule. A to-do list without a schedule doesn’t 
give you much guidance. Estimate how much time each task will 
take, as well as how high a priority it is, and determine the best 
use of your time.
	 • 	 Leave room for emergencies. Don’t try to cram activity 
into every minute of your day. Build in sufficient time to deal 
with the interruptions that will undoubtedly occur.


